
 
 

DIRECTOR OF PURCHASING 

 
 

To:  REGINALD DUREN, FIRE CHIEF 
          MICHAEL MADDEN, INTERIM CHIEF OF POLICE  
 

 

 
From: 

Date: 

Subject: 

RICKEY LITTLE, INTERIM DIRECTOR OF PROCUREMENT    

OCTOBER 04, 2018 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 2019 LEASE REQUEST FOR FIRE APPARATUS VEHICLES 
AND POLICE VEHICELS  

The evaluation process has validated the quote submitted by US Bancorp satisfies the 
requirement established and that the firm is qualified to be awarded the lease finance of one (1) 
2018 Fire Apparatus vehicles and twenty (20) Police vehicles. 

 
The firm has substantial experience in providing the types of service required by the City, US 
Bancorp is national firm that specializes in providing Government leasing and finance and is the 
current bank that has the previous lease. 

 
The price of the lease vehicles is from Florida Sheriffs Association Cooperative Purchasing 
Program and is appropriate. 

 
Purchasing Department recommends the lease finance be awarded to US Bancorp. 

CC: 

Reginald Duren, Fire Chief 

Michael Madden, Interim Chief of Police 
Purchasing File 
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